
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

There seems to be some confusion about where children should be 

waiting for their parents after school. 

The school expectation is that once children have been dismissed 

from their classrooms they go out to the bus bay to meet their 

parents.  If a parent has arrived at the classroom to pick up their 

children then they may choose to allow their child/children to play 

on the playground SUPERVISED BY THEM.  

If a parent is coming later because of traffic congestion then they 

need to meet their child/children on the deck outside Room 3.  This 

is not a time for children to play unsupervised on the playground.  

We often see parents spending a lot of time looking for their 

children. 

The safety of our children is paramount, so we ask that you work 

with us to make our school a safe place after school. 

 

Rotokauri School Staff 

 

 

 

 


